Bid Notice

Obion County Schools will be accepting bids to purchase Two (2) New 2018 model Conventional
Special Needs School Buses. The bid specifications for the bus will be attached, or are on file at
the Bus Garage in Troy. The bids will be opened at the Obion County Board of Education Board
Office on Monday February 27", 2017 at 11:00 a.m. All bids must be submitted before 11:00
a.m. on the 27t of February. Any bids submitted after the specified time will not be accepted.
Obion County Schools reserves the right to accept or decline any of the bids presented.
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